
The Christ Church 
NEWS DESK 

Dear Families, 
 
I can’t quite believe we had reached this point in the 
term with just one more week to go!  Where has the 
time gone? 
 
Last week, we had our Ofsted inspection across two 
days: thank you to all the families who spoke to 
inspectors and completed the parent survey.  The 
result is confidential at present while the report is 
formalised; once it is ready for publication, I will look 
forward to sharing it with you.  Thank you for your 
support. 
 
The children really enjoyed Breakfast with Santa this 
week – a PTFA event which has been run by the staff.  
Thank you to Mrs Hayward and Miss Perkins for 
putting so much work into this and making it happen! 
 
Next week is the last week of term and there are a 
few things happening across the week.  On Monday 
12th December, we will have our Carol Service at 5pm 
– please do join us if you can.  On Wednesday and 
Thursday are Class Parties and Christmas Dinners 
(dates to your right).  The last day of term will be 
Friday 16th December – normal finish time. 
 
Finally, a reminder that clubs for this term have now 
finished for this term and will resume again next term 
in the second week.  Thanks to all the staff who have 
been running them this term. 
 
Have a lovely weekend!  
 
Mr Flack 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Tuesday 13th December 
EYFS Nativity for Parents @ 2pm 

 
Wednesday 14th December 

Holy Trinity Christmas Service – all welcome!  
EYFS/KS1 – Christmas Parties & KS2 Christmas Dinner 

 
Thursday 15th December 

EYFS/KS1 Christmas Dinner & KS2 – Christmas Parties 
 

Friday 16th December 
Last Day of Term 

 
Tuesday 3rd January 

First Day of Term 
 

Tuesday 7th February 
Class Photos 

 
Thursday 9th February 

Last Day of Term 
 

Monday 20th February 
First Day of Term 

 
Monday 27th February 

Parents’ Evening @ 3:30pm-6pm 
 

Tuesday 28th February 
Parents’ Evening @ 5pm-7pm 

 
Friday 31st March 
Last Day of Term 

 
Monday 17th April 
First Day of Term 

 
Monday 1st May 

Bank Holiday 
 
 

Monday 8th May 
Bank Holiday – The King’s Coronation 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Even the smallest person can 
change the course of the 

future.’  
J.R.R. Tolkien 
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A Prayer 
 

 

 

 

Almighty God, 
Purify our hearts and minds, 

That when your Son Jesus Christ comes again, 
As Judge and saviour 

We may be ready to receive him, 
Who is our Lord and our God 

 
 

Amen 

Year R Primary School Places for 2023 
 

Applications are now open to apply for a 
primary school place for your child. 

 
You have until Monday 16th January to do this.  

You can apply online: 
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-
children/schools/school-places/primary-

school-places 
 

We are currently hosting tours of the school 
so if you know of anyone who has a child due 

to start Year R next year, why not let them 
know? 

 
Please speak to the School Office to book a 

tour. 

Free School Meals 
 

Although children in Year R, 1 and 2 receive 
Universal Free School Meals, the school 

receives additional funding to spend on the 
children if you sign up for Free School Meals 

and are eligible. 
 

Your child may be able to get Free School 
Meals if you get any of the following: 

 Income Support 

 Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and 
Support Allowance 

 Support Under Part VI of the 
Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 Child Tax Credit (provided you’re not 
also entitled to Working Tax Credit and 

have an annual gross income of no 
more than £16,190. 

 
You can apply here: 

 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-

meals/kent 
 

Please do speak to the Office if you would like 
support with this or more information 

 
 Term Dates 2022-2023 
 

Our Term Dates can always be found on the 
Home Page of the Website for this academic 

year (please scroll to the bottom on the 
right). 

 
The Term Dates for 2023-2024 are now on 

the Home Page of the School Website. 
 

 
 

Thinking Question of the Week 
 
 

What’s better: waiting or arriving? 
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